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Congratulations to Hanna, Chance and Jude for being awarded $2,000 from Blue 

Light Victoria – DASH program to help bring their community project to fruition!  

Next Thursday and Friday our Grade 5 students (and Miss Finch) are heading to 

the Ragged School at Sovereign Hill. This is a great program allowing students to 

live the goldfields school experience. 

Our footy clinic was great fun this morning. It ran a bit shorter than expected, but 

our students and staff braved the cold winds, some rain and even sleet at one 

stage! 

Thanks to Miss Burns wonderful class presenters at assembly today. Presenting at 

assembly helps build students confidence and public speaking skills, and it is great 

to hear about their learning journey and successes in their own words. 

Enjoy the weekend! 

Anthony Tait 

 

 

Well done to Han, Jude and Chance for taking out the DASH competition. They will 

receive $2000 towards their community project: The Welcoming Project. Their idea is to 

make welcoming packs for our school community, so that new students and families will 

feel included and welcomed to LBPS. 

We look forward to watching their idea come to life this semester with Ollie from the 

DASH programs assistance. 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

TERM 3: 
 

 

 

Thurs/Fri 10/11 Aug 

5/6 Ragged School 

Sovereign Hill 

 

 

Fri 1 Sept 

Fathers Day Stall 

 

Mon-Wed 4-6 Sept 

3-6 Camp 

 

Mon 4 Sept 

P-1 Zoo Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please contact the school 

every day your child is 

away. 

On the Compass Portal 

Phone: 5332 6317 

Email: see above 
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Our friends from Ecolinc visited on Monday and the Grades 5s & 6s were given some native plants to put 

into our gardens. We now have a new garden space behind Miss Burns classroom and they topped up the 

garden at the front gate. We encourage all students to put their school bags near the tyre seats when 

playing on the playground before and after school. 

 

 

  



  

 

 

  



Junior Studio helped celebrate Foundation students first 100 days of school in Building our Minds 

Stronger with construction fun. Students participated in collaborative STEM and Math learning activities 

that built on their number awareness, problem solving, engineering, persistence and team work skills. 

Here are some happy snaps from our day 🙂 

  



 

 

 

 

   

  



 

Morning Fitness Club  

Every Tuesday and Thursday morning at 8:40am Mrs A will be 

running morning fitness up on the oval.  

Morning Fitness club is open for all students, parents and families.  I 

look forward to seeing you all Tuesday morning.   

Mrs A      

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


